29 June 2020

To whom it may concern,

My name is Claudia Uzabeaga and | live in -at 308 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW
2000.

This letter is to confirm my objection to the proposed Over Station Development
(OSD) which | understand will be erected next door to the Princeton Apartments.

| vehemently object to the proposed Development as it will adversely affect the
enjoyment of uninterrupted views from my home, as well the privacy | am currently
afforded.

Should the Development be approved, | will receive less sunlight into my home and
the loss of privacy will arise as a result of the close proximity of the Development to
the Princeton. Our buildings should be separated by 24 metres, not 12 metres. That
is too close and is strongly objected to.

| otherwise confirm that the respondent has not made any donations to political
parties.

Please consider my objection.

Yours faithfully,

udia Uzabeaga

29 June 2020





